SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors | DATE: October 2, 2019
FROM: Val Menotti, Chief, Planning & Development Officer

SUBJECT: Surveillance Ordinance Documentation — Revision to Automated License Plate
Recognition

Pursuant to the Surveillance Ordinance which requires that the Board of Directors receive
documents twenty-one days prior to a public discussion of any surveillance technology the District

" intends to implement, attached is a proposed update to the Surveillance Use Policy and Surveillance
Impact Report for Automated License Plate Recognition (BPD-ALPR-SUP-02), previously
approved by the Board on April 25%,2019. The revisions, summarized in Attachment A, include
parking enforcement as an authorized use of ALPR. “Attachment B provides the updated
Surveillance Documents, and Attachment C provides the updated CA Civil Code Annex. The
policy will be presented at the October 24™, 2019 Board meeting.

If you have further questions, please feel free to contact me at 510-287-4794.

%W

Val Menotti

Attachments

cc:  Board Appointed Officers
General Manager
Executive Staff



